
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 11, 2022 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
             ajakubcin@aaacu.com  

AAACU Donates to Thunder Bay Community Health Services 

Alpena, Michigan, August 11, 2022 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated to 
support Thunder Bay Community Health Services 
(TBCHS) National Health Center week. 

This year’s National Health Center Week takes places 
August 8th through August 12th and TBCHS is 
celebrating by offering prizes to patients and community 
members in their clinics across Northeast Michigan. 

AAACU donated two outdoor games and art kids to be 
given away throughout the week. The credit union is 
proud to donate items to support health services across 
Northeast Michigan. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, 
Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten locations: a 
main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in 

Alpena High School and with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona 
Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an 
additional branch in Alpena. As of July 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,217 members 
with total assets equal to $574,723,399. 
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